
March 16, 2021 

Mayor Mike Hurley, City of Burnaby 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC V5G 1 M2 

Via email: clerks@burnaby.ca 

Dear Mayor Hurley & Members of Council: 

Coleen Jones, President 
Janet Andrews, Secretary-Treasurer 

Chartered By The Canadian Labour Congress 

Re: Day of Mourning Presentation 

The "Day of Mourning for Workers Killed & Injured" is recognized nationally on April 28th 

as a day to mourn for workers who have been killed and injured on the job and an 
opportunity to rededicate ourselves to improve working conditions through education 
and prevention initiatives. 

The New Westminster & District Labour Council requests an opportunity to appear as a 
delegation to make a 10 minute presentation at the Monday. April 26 regular Council 
meeting prior to April 28. Sam Otim, a member of the Labour Council residing in the city 
will be presenting on behalf of the Labour Council. 

Our presentation will focus on the health and safety impacts of the COVI D-19 pandemic 
on workers, their families and our communities. 

We appreciate your commitment to the important issue of workers' health and safety 
and look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 
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Janet Andrews 
Secretary-Treasurer 
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